
SAN JOSE DIRIDON STATION

High-Speed Rail Station Modifications

On April 28, 2022, the Authority’s Board of Directors certified 
the Final EIR/EIS and approved the Preferred Alternative for 
the San Jose to Merced Project Section, which includes an 
at-grade high-speed rail station design at San Jose Diridon 
Station.

The approved alternative will result in relatively small 
changes to the station to allow for high-speed rail service. 
The historic train station would remain in place. Station 
updates would include the following:

 Modification of two existing platforms to accommodate
high-speed rail trains

 Addition of up to two pedestrian concourses to access
the high-speed rail and Caltrain platforms

 Access improvements around the station
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Additional planning efforts are underway to develop a bigger vision for how Diridon Station can function as a revamped 
intermodal hub. For more information on the Diridon Integrated Station Concept Plan, visit www.DiridonSJ.org.
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